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Welcome to Great Basin College Tech 

Prep!  

Tech Prep allows Juniors and Seniors 

to earn up to 21 college credits FREE 

for select career and technical educa-

tion (CTE) courses that they take in 

high school.  

Students must take a pre-determined 

sequence of CTE courses, earn at 

least a B average per semester, apply 

to be a GBC student, and fill out the 

Tech Prep Application to receive 

credit. 

The Tech Prep courses available for 

credit are dependant on the high 

school that the student is attending. 

For a complete list of which high 

school CTE classes apply by school 

district, visit www.gbcnv.edu/

techprep and click on the specific 

school district.  

Tech Prep credits can save students 

time and money. Since the credits are 

free to high school students, by com-

pleting one Tech Prep course in high 

school a student will save at least 

$192.00. In addition, some Tech Prep 

courses count as introductory courses 
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Classes That Qualify for Tech Prep 

3-D Imaging 

A+ Computer 

Accounting 

Ag Mech/Welding 

Agriculture Science 

Animal Science 

Automotive 

Computer Aided 

Drafting 

Early Childhood  
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Great Basin College offers field trips & campus visits year round for students, parents, 

teachers, and classes.  Many of our faculty are also available to talk to your classes 

about college and careers.  Sign up with the Recruitment Department for a 2 or 4 hour 

customized tour or a class visit! 

Call 775-753-2201 to sign up. 

GBC Tours for High School Students 

school district are available 

on the Tech Prep website 

www.gbcnv.edu/TechPrep 

Dual Credit: High School 

students can take dual 

credit courses through GBC, 

taught by GBC instructors, 

that meet high school credit 

requirements while earning 
college credit.  There are 

some special forms that 

need to be filled out– they 

are available at the high 

school Counseling offices or 

the GBC website 

www.gbcnv.edu/admissions/

dual credit  .  The cost is 

Tech Prep Credit: Juniors 

and Seniors can earn up to 

21 college credits free of 
tuition for select career 

courses taken at their high 

school, taught by their high 

school teacher.  Students 

must take the required se-

quence of courses, earn at 

least a B average, and fill 

out the Tech Prep applica-

tion form.  There are dif-

ferent courses available de-

pending on which high school 

you are attending.  Tech 

Prep applications with the 

courses available for your 

$40 (plus books and lab 

fees) if the student enrolls 



This story can fit 150-200 words. 

One benefit of using your newsletter as 

a promotional tool is that you can reuse 

content from other marketing materials, 

such as press releases, market studies, 

and reports. 

While your main goal of distributing a 

newsletter might be to sell your product 

or service, the key to a successful news-

letter is making it useful to your read-

ers. 

A great way to add useful content to 

your newsletter is to develop and write 

your own articles, or include a calendar 

of upcoming events or a special offer 

that promotes a new product. 

You can also research articles or find 

“filler” articles by accessing the World 

Wide Web. You can write about a vari-

ety of topics but try to keep your arti-

cles short. 

Much of the content you put in your 

newsletter can also be used for your 

Web site. Microsoft Publisher offers a 

simple way to convert your newsletter 
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Step 1: Student/Parent Electronic Signature 

Obtain a federal PIN number at www.pin.ed.gov. Keep it private. It will allow 

you to sign forms submitted on the web. Parents and students will need a 

PIN. 

 

Step 2: Apply for Federal and State Grants/Loans/Work-study 

Carefully fill out and submit a FAFSA form on the web at www.fafsa.ed.gov

http://www.pin.ed.gov
http://www.fafsa.ed.gov
http://www.gbcnv.edu/webreg
http://www.gbcnv.edu/financial/forms.html
http://www.gbcnv.edu/financial/admin/forms/Handbook.pdf
http://www.gbcnv.edu/financial/quiz.html
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In June 2009, 20 Native American 

Youth from across the State of 

Nevada descended on Great Basin 

College for the annual Native Youth 

Career Camp. The theme for this 



Tech Prep Credit: Juniors and Seniors can earn up 
to 21 college credits free of tuition for select career 
courses taken at their high school, taught by their 
high school teacher.  Students must take the re-
quired sequence of courses, earn at least a B average, 
and fill out the Tech Prep application form.  There 
are different courses available depending on which 


